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Economics department has reputation of providing excellent environment for multi-dimensional 

development of its students, right from inception. Our pass out students have achieved remarkable 

heights in various fields like: bureaucracy, banking, academics, corporate etc. Our department caters 

BA(H) and BA programme courses. Our able faculty members make a diverse knowledge-space, which 

makes it easier to offer as many optional papers as other higher ranked colleges of University of Delhi 

for our students whether it is BA(H) or BA programme.  

 

The academic year 2023-24 has been a remarkable one for Economics Department, Shyam Lal College 

(Evening). We successfully organized a wide range of events, competitions, workshops, and seminars 

both online and offline. These activities provided students with valuable opportunities to enhance 

their knowledge, showcase their talents, and engage in intellectual discussions. 

 

Events and Activities: 

 

1) 17th October 2023:  Economic Policy Conversation (EPC) session was organised, a platform 

brimming with intellectual and analytical rigor. The discourse traversed the contours of global 

economic dynamics, delving into geopolitical intricacies such as the Russia-Ukraine conflict. Attended 

by scholars from all three years of Economics Honours, the session illuminated diverse perspectives, 

enriching the collective understanding of contemporary economic paradigms. 

  

2) 30th October 2023: the society orchestrated the "Q-Urious" festival group event, a testament to its 

commitment to fostering a culture of academic curiosity and innovation. Through a meticulously 

organized quiz competition tailored for first-year students, the event not only stimulated intellectual 

agility but also fostered a sense of camaraderie among participants, laying the groundwork for a 

vibrant academic community. 

 

3) 2nd November 2023 to 4th November 2023: Economics Department, Shyamlal College, In Co-

Operation with V.V. Giri National Labour Institute organized a three day Capacity building programme 

on Labor Force Data was organised.  13 students from the college were selected and sent to attend the 

programme at VV Giri National Labour Institute. The Capacity Building Programme on Labour Force 

Data conducted at the VV Giri National Labour Institute has proven to be instrumental in enhancing 

our understanding of labor force dynamics through the extraction and analysis of data from the 

Periodic Labour Force Survey (PLFS). The comprehensive training provided during the workshop has 

equipped participants with valuable skills and insights crucial for informed decision-making and policy 

formulation. 

 

4) 25th April 2024: farewell was organized, bidding adieu to the graduating third-year students.  

 

 

Learning for excellence has been a sterling aspect of the Economics Department, Shyamlal College 

(Eve.) and it is overwhelming to note that the year 2023-24 has made a steady progress in the same 

direction.  


